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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – T5109142017 
 
FCA US LLC (FCA US) has announced a safety recall on certain 2013 through 2017 
model year (DJ) RAM 2500 Pickup, (D2) RAM 3500 Pickup, (DD) RAM 3500 Cab 
Chassis and (DP) RAM 4500/5500 Cab Chassis vehicles equipped with a 6.7L I6 
Cummins Turbo Diesel Engine.  
 
Some of the above vehicles may experience a water pump failure which may result in 
an engine compartment fire.  A water pump failure may occur which may result in an 
engine compartment fire and an increased risk of injury to motor vehicle occupants or 
persons outside the vehicle.  
 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to replace the water pump.  
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established 
communication methods. 
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries 
regarding involved vehicles. 
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